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The Island at Carlsbad. Photo credit: @IslandatCarlsbad via Facebook

New stores are opening at a North County shopping center.

According to a press release from Capstone Advisors, the development firm for The Island at Carlsbad, new auditions this month will include two new
restaurants and a medical office for area residents.

The new dining options will include a Vietnamese restaurant and a vegan cafe. The Breakfast Mug, which was previously under reservation, will also
reopen.

“We pride ourselves in creating spaces where communities can gather, and local businesses can flourish,”  said Alex Zikakis, president of Capstone
Advisors.

For more information on The Island at Carlsbad, visit https://www.theislandatcarlsbad.com/. 
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